
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1:  George C-H  Class 2: Beau B    Class 3: Isa A      Class 4  Sophie W 
 

Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards:  Cal T 
 

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 
 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 
 

 7th October 2022 

 NEEDWOOD 
Class 1: Dillon S     Class 2: Liberty         Class 3  George N  
 

Badges:  
 

Headteacher:  Evie R, May S, Albert S 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
On this day of our Harvest services, I would like to thank everyone for your generosity towards our food 
collections for Burton Hope. It has been wonderful to see so many food items brought into both of our 
schools, and these items will be donated to people in need of help at the moment. It is really important 
that our young children learn the importance of helping others, so thank you for your support in these 
challenging times. 
 
We are working hard in both schools in our delivery of our phonics scheme, called ELS (Early Letters 
and Sounds). To support you in helping your child at home, we will be delivering phonics information 
sessions soon.  Parents of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 should find this                            
really useful.  Please look out for details from each school on their information session. 
 
We also look forward to seeing everyone at Parents Evenings next Tuesday and Thursday. 
 
Have a great weekend,  
Best wishes 
Mr Baxter 
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WILLESLEY CASTLE RESIDENTIAL C4 
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WILLESLEY CASTLE RESIDENTIAL C3 

Have a great weekend,  

Mia B, Maryam K   (Bronze Star) Sebastian S   (Silver Star) 

Livvy A, Harvey S   (Bronze Star) 



 
 

 
     

ATTENDANCE   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

            
WELL DONE EVERYONE 

 
 

BOOK FAIR BOOKS  
We are thrilled to have had our delivery of £500 of books from the Book Fair generously 
funded by the PTA.  We can’t wait to get reading and to spend the commission we have 
earnt on even more books to support our learning. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
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Den building was the order of the day this week at Forest School.   

 
Although a little breezy ,it was still safe enough to venture into the woods.   

The children were very engaged in this activity and split into two teams.  
Both dens were very different and as they had very little additional resources I was 

very impressed to see how they came up with some super ideas. 
 

The rest of the children who wanted to use a bow saw did so too and I think they 
were surprised to discover it wasn’t as easy as it looks but they all succeeded  

to make some cuts alone.   
 

Well done.  
 

It’s good to have a friend handy when your wellies are a little difficult to get off.    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Subject to the weather being kind to us it is Den building next week…. 
and hot chocolate and toasting marshmallows too of course. 



 
 

 



 
 

 ONLINE SAFETY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 

BIG BOUNCE 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY 


